
PERSONAL

19 October 1993From the Private Secretary

J

With best wishes,

MISS SANDRA PHILLIPS

Dr. J. T. Alderdice

PERSONAL

Many thanks for your letter of 8 October. Following our telephone 
conversation, I confirm that the Prime Minister will now look forward to seeing 
you on Thursday 4 November at 4.00 pm.

IO DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA


